
From: Martin E. Hansen [mailto:meh@francishansen.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2005 8:00 PM 
To: Reichman, Lawrence; christina.smith@state.or.us 
Cc: jevans@oreca.org; oreca@oreca.org; @Harlow, Brooks; rharris@kobi5.com; Pat Henke; 
atykeson@bendcable.com; michael.weirich@state.or.us; leslie.kelly@qwest.com 
Subject: RE: UM 1191 CEC/Qwest  

Judge,

I did not approve this language. I was told by In-house Counsel the agreement is
done and is only in the process of obtaining signatures.
Mr. Reichmann came back from vacation and sent this without my input.
We need to schedule a hearing with Mr. Reichmann, AND In-house counsel L.
Kelly to see where we really are..

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Martin E. Hansen
Francis Hansen & Martin LLP
1148 N.W. Hill St.
Bend, OR 97701
Phone: 541-389-5010
Fax: 541-382-7068
meh@francishansen.com

From: Reichman, Lawrence [mailto:LReichman@perkinscoie.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2005 4:57 PM 
To: christina.smith@state.or.us 
Cc: jevans@oreca.org; oreca@oreca.org; Martin E. Hansen; @Harlow, Brooks; 
rharris@kobi5.com; Pat Henke; atykeson@bendcable.com; michael.weirich@state.or.us; 
leslie.kelly@qwest.com 
Subject: UM 1191 CEC/Qwest  

Dear Judge Smith:

The parties have discussed a couple of minor contract revisions for
which we have not been able to obtain final approval. We hope to have
an agreement signed in the next couple of weeks. We would ask at this
time that the schedule remain suspended. Once an agreement is signed,
we will ask the Commission to close this docket. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.

Larry Reichman
PERKINS COIE LLP



LReichman@perkinscoie.com
Tel: 503.727.2019
Fax: 503.346.2019


